
Subject: New Web Page (Embarrassed!)
Posted by davidf on Thu, 05 Dec 1996 08:00:00 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Thanks for those of you who have had a look at my new IDL 
Programming web page and graciously pointed out the problems. 
You would think working for software companies for as many 
years as I have that I would have learned the value of a long
and extensive beta testing period. :-)

I think all the links are fixed now. Sorry.

David

-----------------------------------------------------------
David Fanning, Ph.D.              
Fanning Software Consulting
2642 Bradbury Court, Fort Collins, CO 80521
Phone: 970-221-0438   Fax: 970-221-4762   
E-Mail: davidf@dfanning.com   
Coyote's Guide to IDL Programming: http://www.dfanning.com
-----------------------------------------------------------
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